
Comment: One commenter submitted a request for the FDA to implement mandatory labeling in 

prescription medications under the same guidelines as food, in order to identify any potential allergens. 

Response:  This comment is outside the scope of this information collection request and that of CMS. 

We suggest that the commenter contact FDA by phone (1-888-463-6332) or review their webpage at: 

https://www.fda.gov/about-fda/contact-fda for the various FDA email options available.


